
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

On Wednesday, June 25,2025 
 

at 6:30 p.m., the Coordinated Entry Policy Committee of the Continuum of 

Care (CoC) Board of the Fairfax-Falls Church Community will hold a virtual 

meeting.  Members of the public may attend the meeting electronically 

via: 

 
✓ Attendee Link: https://bit.ly/coordinatedentrypolicycommitteemeeting062525 

✓ Or call in (audio only)  

+1 571-429-5982 

Phone Conference ID: 424 497 2# 

 

Agenda:  

 

1. Welcome, Introductions, and Purpose Setting  
2. Brief System Overview & Shared Understanding  
3. Identifying System Pain Points and Barriers  

4. Framing Our Improvement Process 
5. Feedback Gathering Plan 

6. Next Steps & Close 

For further information contact Stephen Knippler, Continuum of Care Manager, at 

703-246-5161, TTY 711, or stephen.knippler@fairfaxcounty.gov. 
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